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I am incredibly concerned by the Application and the other three that will
make up the whole 10000 acres. 
I can only make the same comments as I have had to make over the last two years -
- the project is far too big - it will affect the emotional, physical and mental health of 40,000 people living in this rural area !
A catastrophre waiting to happen.
- the solar panels should not be placed on any grade of farm land. The correct place for solar panels is on buildings of
houses and on industrial sites. At a crucial time, with a war on the edge of Europe we should be focusing on growing food
and maintaining food security.


